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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Welcome back to the start of our final half term! We have so many wonderful things to be proud of this year. Your 

unwavering support and the dedication of our pupils and staff have truly made this a memorable year. 

First, a heartfelt thank you for supporting our ‘Own Clothes’ day. The proceeds and donations will go towards our 
Summer Fayre, helping us to create a fun and engaging event for everyone. 

This week, our year four pupils are completing their times tables check. They have shown great confidence and 

are very well prepared. Thank you to those who attended the workshop with Mrs. Kasu; your involvement makes 

a significant difference. Good luck to all our year four pupils!  We will share their results with you in the next few 

weeks.  

Next week, our younger pupils in year one will be completing their phonics screening check. It has been wonderful 

to visit year one lessons and witness the fabulous phonics in action. The progress the children have made is 

phenomenal, and we are immensely proud of their hard work.  Thank you to the year one team and Miss Willinger 

for leading on this. 

As we embark on this last half term, I look forward to continuing our partnership. I have thoroughly enjoyed 

working with our families and pupils this year. Together, we have achieved so much, and I am excited about what 

the future holds for Mansfield Green. 

Mrs M Lathbury-Cox 

Executive Headteacher 

 

Safeguarding 

Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility 

 

It is important that we have up to date contact details for all 

parents/carers and emergency contacts. If your contact details have 

changed, please ensure that you get these updated as a matter of 

urgency.  

 

If there are changes in your child's medication or dietary needs, please 

ensure these are updated, it is your responsibility to ensure that all 

information regarding your child is updated. We want to ensure that in 

an emergency we are able to act as quickly as possible. 

  

If you are allowing someone else to collect your child, you must call the 

school office on 0121 464 6950, and a member of the office team will 

provide you with a password, that you will need to pass on to the person 

collecting your child., thank you for your cooperation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 7th June 2024 

New Headteacher – Mrs Eaton 

 

As you are aware, we will have a 

new headteacher start with us in 

September 2024.  

 

Mrs Eaton, is eager to meet you all, 

therefore, she will be on site on 

Friday 14th June 2024. If you would 

like to pop by and say hello. Mrs 

Eaton will be around at drop-off and 

pick-up times. 

Reminder 

 

Please ensure when you drop off 

and collect your children, they are 

not using the equipment on the 

Reception playground. We have 

had a number of instances where 

children have been going up and 

down the slides unsupervised. 

 

We want to ensure that all children 

are safe. 
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We are a Silver UNICEF Rights Respecting School 

Children’s rights are learned, understood and lived in this school. 

 

The Convention has 54 articles in total. Articles 43–54 are about how 

adults and governments must work together to make sure all children 

can enjoy all their rights, including: 

 

ARTICLE 33 (sexual exploitation) Governments must protect children 

from all forms of sexual abuse and exploitation. 

TERMLY CLASS ATTENDANCE 

RSP – 88.3% 

RNP – 95% 

1AK – 91.8% 

1LS – 97.9% 

2PH – 88.3% 

2YK – 98.7% 

3SA – 97% 

3CW – 93.7% 

4SB – 96.2% 

4MO – 97.9% 

5ES – 95.8% 

5JC – 89% 

6AL – 94.7% 

6TD – 97.7% 

 

Well done to 2YK for achieving 

98.7% attendance! 

 

 

 

 

Overall attendance 

94.4%  

 

 

Newsletter 

Summer Term 2 Week 1 

Week ending 

7th June 2024 

Mrs M Lathbury-Cox 

Executive Headteacher 

Key Dates 

 

Summer fayre – parent/carer support 13th June – 9am 

Phonics screening 10th – 14th June 

Father’s Day coffee morning  14th June – 9am 

Non-uniform day – dress as royalty £1 14th June 

Summer fayre – parent/carer support 20th June – 9am 

Summer fayre – parent/carer support 27th June – 9am 

Non-uniform – sporty wear £1 28th June 

Sports day 

EYFS 

Year 1 & Year 2 

Year 3 & Year 4 

Year 5 & Year 6 

 

1st July 

2nd July 

3rd July 

4th July 

Summer fayre 5th July – 4 – 6pm 

Year 6 Graduation 17th July 

Nursery Graduation 18th July 

Last day of term 22nd July 

 

Transition 

 

We are approaching the time of year when we start to prepare for the 

next academic year. Change can cause anxiety for any child, especially 

for a child with SEND.  

 

As a school, we will ensure that our SEND pupils are well prepared by 

giving them opportunities to meet their new teachers. We also give the 

children opportunities to spend time in their new classroom so that the 

environment is familiar to them. All relevant information is also shared 

with your child’s new teacher so that they are well informed of the best 
way to work with the children.   


